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Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT CHEB. . it
COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION
Regional Office Il

CHEDRO-1Il MEMORANDUM
No. _Y4] , series of 2021

For :  ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF THE HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION lil

Attention ¢ ALL VICE PRESIDENTS/DIRECTORS FOR RESEARCH

Subject : PADYAK SA RESEARCH CALL FOR AUDIO-VIDEO PRESENTATIONS

HIGHLIGHTING THE INSTITUTION’S BEST PRACTICES AND
ACHIEVEMENTS IN RESEARCH FOR THE 15T NATIONAL HIGHER
EDUCATION DAY AND CHED 27™ FOUNDING ANNIVERSARY

Date : 12 April 2021

The Commission on Higher Education Regional Office Il (CHEDRO-III) shall conduct the “PADYAK sa
Research!” activity on 19 May 2021, pursuant to the Commission En Banc (CEB) Resolution No. 077-

2021 on the 1st National Higher Education Day and CHED 27th Founding Anniversary to be held on
17-21 May 2021.

Relative to this, the CHEDRO-IIl respectfully requests the participation of the higher education
institutions (HEIs) to share their best practices and achievements in research during the COVID-19

pandemic through pre-recorded creative audio-video presentations (AVPs), following the mechanics
below:

1. There should only be one (1) presenter per HEI (either the President of the HEI or the Vice
President, Director, or Head of the Research Department);

2. Each Presenter is given up to a maximum of 15 minutes to showcase his/her institution’s best
practices and achievements in research during the pandemic, anchored from this year's theme
“Padyak! Pamantasan: Pandayan Tungo Sa Kaunlaran Moving Forward by Claiming Victory
for Philippine Higher Education”; and

3. The presenters are encouraged to record and send their presentations (in .mp4 or .avi format)
to chedro3@ched.gov.ph (cc: eabulencia@ched.gov.ph) on/before 30 April 2021, with the
e-mail subject “Creative AVP in Research” and with file name format: CAVPR_Complete Name
of HEI, example: CAVPR_Juan Dela Cruz University.

Kindly take note that submission of creative AVPs is purely voluntary. More so, please be informed that

the creative AVPs shall be posted in the official Facebook page of the CHED Regional Office Il for open
viewing of the public.

Should there be any further queries or concemns, the designated staff may directly coordinate with

Dr. Efren F. Abulencia, Education Supervisor I, at telephone number (045) 455-1662 or e-mail at
eabulencia@ched.gov.ph.
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